Reason for Engineering STA

An engineering STA for KZUL-FM was granted 10/4/2022. The purpose of this application is to
extend the Engineering STA.

KZUL-FM is currently licensed to operate on the top of Crossman Peak at 230W. The power at
the facility is provided by a diesel-powered generator. The generator has been malfunctioning
for many months resulting in intermittent periods of silence to KZUL-FM. Applicant is
requesting a temporary reduction of power at a different location with a different antenna
system. The proposed engineering site is powered by a solar-battery system. The public interest
will be served by keeping the station on the air. The station is expected to return to normal
operations within six months.

Applicant needs additional time to construct the tower on which KZUL-FM will be located and
so respectfully requests an extension of the Engineering STA granted on 10/4/2022.



